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For Immediate Release  March 28, 2019 

 

Route 29 Business Beautification Public Meeting: April 4th, 2019 

 
The Route 29 Business Beautification Corridor Committee was formed in the Fall of 2016 and 

looks to beautify the roadways of Amherst County so as to instill pride and appreciation of the citizenry 

and the attractiveness of their community. The committee looks to provide citizens an opportunity to 

take an active role in the appearance of our community and believes that government agencies, 

businesses, non-profits and community groups can play an active role in facilitating an attractive and 

highly functioning business corridor. A Public Community Meeting with the Route 29 Business 

Beautification Corridor Committee will be held on April 4th at the Madison Heights Public Library at 

6:00 pm.  This meeting will look to engage the public in information regarding the committee’s current 

projects such as VDOT sidewalk installation, litter cleanup, planting of trees, installing sign banners, 

blight removal and lighting throughout the corridor. The committee welcomes the public to attend the 

April 4th meeting and also invites the public to join the meetings that are held the fourth Wednesday of 

every month at the County Administration Office in the Co. Admin. Conference Room at 4:00pm. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Additional information may be obtained from Tyler Creasy at stcreasy@countyofamherst.com or (434) 946-9400. 
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